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1892 

Church of England School – The following is a summary of Her Majesty's Inspector's report for the past 

year. 

 

“A very different complexion had been put upon the work of this school, particularly among the younger 

children, who form the majority of the scholars. The attainments of the two lower standards are now 

decidedly creditable, and the infants have been carefully taught. Good order prevails. Grammar and 

geography are very fair, and much improvement is shown in needlework”. 

The Diocesan Inspector stated: “The children are certainly improving, but there is still room for improvement, 

especially in the points recommended by me”. 

 

The managers specially congratulated Mr and Mrs Thatcher on the report. The buildings have been 

thoroughly repaired.       

Western Gazette Friday 23 December 1892 
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